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PUBLIC NOTICE

The Town of Gilbert Parks and Recreation Department will be
conducting the Gilbert 4™ of July Celebration on July 4th of 2017
from 6pm to 9PM. The event will include fireworks and food
vendors. This event is produced by the Town of Gilbert Parks and
Recreation Department. The event has been designated as a
“Limited Public Forum” pursuant to Section 53-15 et seq. of the
Town of Gilbert Code.

There will be an adjacent “Public Forum” established at
Higley High School 4068 E Pecos Rd, Gilbert, AZ 85295 off of

Recker Road North of Pecos Road. The attached map shows a
specific location.

For further information, contact Mike Leppert, Recreation
Coordinator at 480-503-6235.

DATED: June 28, 2017 ?
AUTHORIZED BY:

Rod Buchanan, Parks and Recreation Director




Gilbert 4th of July Celebration
July 4, 2017 6pm-9pm At Higley High School 4068 E Pecos Rd, Gilbert, AZ 85295
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